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Comments: I completely disagree with banning pack goats in bighorn sheep areas! There is no conclusive

evidence that  goats transmit disease to big Horn sheet. If you are going to ban pack goats then you need to ban

domestic sheep, regular domestic sheep should not be allowed to graze on public land also. Domestic sheep

transmit far more disease than any pack goat will! There needs to be a lot more research done on the subject

before any drastic measures are taken! Last I checked it's still a free country and I should be able to hunt/hike

with my pack goats on any USA government land period!

Matt


